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RECOMMENDATION 
 
Accept Parks and Recreation Commissioner Paul Hepfer’s request to rescind his 
resignation to allow him to serve the remainder of his term through December 31, 2018.  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Council Appointments Review Committee (CARC) met on August 28, 2018, to 
consider Parks and Recreation Commissioner Paul Hepfer’s rescinded resignation.  Paul 
Hepfer, serving a term through December 31, 2018, resigned from the Parks and 
Recreation Commission (PRC) on May 9, 2018 to be effective after the August PRC 
meeting.  On June 19, Commissioner Hepfer requested to withdraw his resignation in 
order to remain on the commission through October to help avoid any potential issues 
with a lack of quorum for the commission.  As Commissioner Hepfer was appointed by 
the Council, Council must consider whether to accept the withdrawal of his original 
resignation. 
 
Following discussion with staff, the CARC (2-0-1, Rosenberg absent) recommended to 
the City Council to approve Paul Hepfer’s rescinded resignation and allow him to serve 
the remainder of his term through December 31, 2018.  
 
ANALYSIS—None. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT—None. 
 
ALTERNATIVES 
 
Accept Paul Hepfer’s May 9, 2018 resignation and not allow him to serve the remainder 
of his term. 
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PUBLIC NOTICING—Agenda posting. 
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